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Upcoming Events 
This Week: 
 
12/18 Student Council Spirit Day, Festive Sweaters 
12/20 December Honors Parade 
 
Next Week: 
 
12/23-1/3 Winter Break, no school 
 
Looking Ahead: 
 
1/14 Red Robin Fundraiser 
1/23 Family BINGO Night @ 5:30 
 
Thank you for continuing to read our newsletter every week!  This will be the last newsletter of 2024, expect the 
next Loop in your inboxes the first week of January. Have a wonderful Winter Break! 
 
WSPTA Reflections Art Contest 
 
Each year the National PTA hosts an art reflections contest. This year’s theme is “Accepting Imperfection”. 
Students are encouraged to create a piece of art from one of the 6 categories (film production, music composition, 
visual arts, dance choreography, literature or photography) to possibly go to the state level contest. The deadline 
for students to submit their artwork is Wednesday, January 8th. Students must complete the artwork 
independently. Students received information about the program during their November/December art docent 
lesson. 
For more information visit the Art Reflections website:  
https://www.pta.org/home/programs/reflections Entry forms can be picked up in the main office or from your 
child’s teacher. You may also email brownspointpta@gmail.com to have one sent to you. We can’t wait to see the 
masterpieces that students create!  
 
Lost and Found 
 
Our Lost and Found is FULL!!! Please help us get the items back to their right homes by stopping by the lost and 
found soon and encouraging your child to take a look at it. Also, be sure to check the PTA’s Facebook page for 
weekly pictures of the lost and found.  All remaining items after January 10th will be donated.  
 
Watch DOGS 
 
The January Watch Dog schedule is out. Please use the link to sign up for a shift (or more than one if you would 
like!): https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080F4EA8A72AA13-52173554-2425 
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Gratitude 

Thank you to everyone who purchased and sold Brown Bear Car Wash tickets, all money raised goes toward 5th 
grade camp! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


